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Stuart HYLTON

My principal place of residence is in the
Whanganui District Health Board area.

As current Deputy Chair of the Whanganui
District Health Board, I'm seeking re-election to
ensure the momentum of the current Board
continues.  The Board has appointed a new Chief

Executive, developed clear strategic direction and has started to
build key functional relationships with all health providers to
ensure our local health system delivers for everyone.
Whilst the health system has limited funds we must continue to
work with the Ministry to adopt innovative ways of delivering
health services that are effective and worthy of greater
investment.  
Whanganui has much going for it and we need to work smarter,
faster and collectively to ensure we deliver the best health care
possible. The health of our community and services available is
paramount. My experience and skills around the board table
together with my commitment and energy will ensure the
community's interests are well represented over the next three
years. 
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